
Tuesday 22nd April 2025   
 

   
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

As Year 6 have studied WWII this term, on Thursday 8th of May, we will be celebrating V.E Day 
(Victory in Europe Day). This day marks 80 years since the Allied Victory in Europe during World 
War 2 in 1945. 

To commemorate this occasion, children are encouraged to come to school in clothing that 
would have been worn by children at the time (see image below).  

In the afternoon, we will be taking part in a variety of celebratory activities, including trifle 
making and creating Union Jack bunting. 

Children will have lunch at school as normal and will finish school at the usual time.  

If you have any questions about the day, please contact the year 6 team. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

Mr Currie 


